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Wed. night practice for level 5 will go from 6:15 - 8:00

***MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

The Gator Parent Board would like to take this time to congratulate all of the Gators who participated in the Toyland meet.  All of you did an outstanding job and should be very proud of yourselves.  The Gator organization is extremely proud of how our swimmers represented themselves as examples of sportsmanship both in and out of the pool as well.  They were examples of what we all try to teach our children and what team spirit is about.  At this time of year it is important to remember what is important in life.  While sports and individual accomplishments are very important, kindness toward others and caring are values which are often more difficult to cultivate. This organization is an important part of many of our children’s lives and should be recognized for the values it teaches them, the life connections they make, as much as for the swimming skills they learn, or state times they may reach.  We as adults would often do well to remember this as well.  

Well done, Gators and keep up the good work!  You make us all proud!

***SUGGESTIONS/COMMENTS

The Gator Parent Board welcomes suggestions and comments from all parents currently connected with Green County Golden Gators Swim Team.  We are looking for new and better (and easier!) ways to do things as well as keeping up on concerns.  However, if we have questions about suggestions or want to let anyone know their concern has been addressed it is difficult to do so if their comment is unsigned.  Unsigned comments will not be considered since there is no way to respond.


Coach’s Corner
           Gator Get-Aways

           Dec.  I am looking into going to a Movie and  the ice skating trip.  It looks like we can only go on Fri. night or the weekends.

Jan. 12th   ROLLER SKATE   3:30

Feb 16th   BOWLING/PIZZA  3:30

March   ANNUAL BANQUET
Home Meet on Saturday, dec. 17th!!!  Please sign-up to help out.  

Keep checking your folders for Gator Dollars.  Save them up!!!
